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Welcome back and hello summer term!  We have some fun 

events planned this term which we hope you will enjoy. 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended the FOSS AGM in 

March.  We said goodbye to Liz Adkins, who has been a valuable 

member of the committee for 2 years - we also welcomed 

Melissa Wolland and Lindsey Whittaker aboard.  The original 

committee said they would be stepping down next year and 

would welcome any helpers to join them in their final year to 

learn the ropes! 
 

Miss Gilbert and the teachers asked if FOSS could raise funds 

to replace the stage lighting in the hall.  We are pleased to 

confirm that FOSS were able to do this and the new lighting 

should be up and running in time for the summer production. 
 

FOSS are now raising funds to carry out the much needed 

repairs to the wooden play area so our children can continue 

to have fun, safely.  FOSS also subsidise school trips, year 6 

leavers BBQ and other activities. 
 

Thank you for your continued support to make this all possible. 
 

 

 
 

To celebrate the Queen’s birthday this year’s 
fete will have a Royal Theme. 

 

We have lots of exciting things planned, such 
as Zorbs, Meerkats, Bouncy Castles, BBQ, 
Royal Tea Room, Traditional Ice-cream Van 
and the usual fete games such as Hoopla, 

Tombola, Face Painting and Teddy Tombola. 
 

We will also be holding a Children’s fancy 
dress competition for the best dressed royal! 

FRIDAY 22 APRIL 

DOORS OPEN AT 6PM – EYES DOWN AT 6.30PM 

SUPERVISED CHILDREN ARE WELCOME 

REFRESHMENTS ARE AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE 

 
 
 

Friday 22 April Family Bingo 
Wednesday 27 April  KS2 Cake Break  
Thursday 22 May Mufti day for school fete 
Saturday 11 June  FETE - 12-3pm  
Wednesday 13 July  FS & KS1 Cake break  
Friday 15 July  End of year Disco 

 

Mufti day 

Children are invited to attend school in 

non-uniform on Thursday 26 May all we 

ask is for a donation towards the fete.. 

toys, teddies, books, alcohol, smellies, 

tins/bottles for tombola  

or anything else gratefully received! 

 

CONTACTING FOSS 

Via our Facebook page or 

by leaving a message at 

the school office.   

We would love to hear 

from you with any new 

ideas or if you are able to 

help at one of the events. 

EASY FUNDRAISING 

Did you know you can raise 

money for our school by 

shopping on line and not 

costing you a penny?  Visit 

easyfundraising.org.uk 

Thank you to everyone who donated their 

old clothes to Bags2School.   

Once we have been given a total amount 

raised we will let you know. 
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